
Hill's Pet Nutrition is recalling multiple lots of BOTH its Prescription Diet and Science 
Diet dog foods due to elevated levels of vitamin D. 

Very high levels of vitamin D can lead to serious health issues in dogs, 
including kidney dysfunction. 

To learn which products are affected, please visit the following link: 

Hill's Prescription Diet and Science Diet Dog Food Recall 

Please share the news of this alert with other pet owners. 

 

https://clicks.aweber.com/y/ct/?l=93KCY&m=3m_r_SbQkyO0_1z&b=xhpwj40qeINzeEYs93JXUA

